May 16, 2013

RE: COGCC Inspections outlining need for berms around separators

Per Margaret Ash’s announcement of a moritorium on inspection findings requiring berms
around separators in order to allow time for the COGCC to better define tanks and flow-through
vessels, no corrective action will be taken on such findings for the attached inspection.



